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Memorandum 
 

Date: May 26, 2022 

To: CalMod Local Policy Maker Group (LPMG) 

From: Jadie Wasilco, Government and Community Affairs Manager 

Re: Caltrain Electrification Project E-Update 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Signal System Construction 
 
Construction crews installed and tested the new signal system at 17 crossings in Burlingame and San 
Mateo in May. The new system has been successfully implemented at 24 of the 41 vehicular grade 
crossings that are needed before revenue service of Caltrain Electrification in 2024. Thank you to our local 
partners, especially the cities of Burlingame and San Mateo, for their close collaboration to enable this 
work.  
  
Caltrain Regular Service Schedule Restored  
 
On Monday, May 23, Caltrain returned to its regular schedule, with 104 trains per day. Service had been 
operating at reduced levels since Monday, May 2, to accommodate electrification construction. With the 
return of regular service, riders can expect up to four trains per hour in each direction on weekdays, 
providing for a comfortable and convenient trip. Caltrain has yet to fully recover from the effects of the 
pandemic. To help increase ridership and improve equity, Caltrain has expanded its off-peak service, 
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allowing a wider range of riders to take advantage of the system.  
 
PUBLIC MEETINGS: 
 
JPB WPLP Committee Meeting – May 25 at 3:00 p.m. – Please note, this will be remote only  
JPB Board Meeting – June 2 at 9:00 a.m.  
 
For more details, and a full list of upcoming meetings, please visit Caltrain.com/Meetings. 
 
 

DETAILED PROGRESS REPORT: 
 
March Monthly Progress Report Caltrain Board on May 5, 2022. 

https://www.caltrain.com/Meetings.html
https://www.caltrain.com/Meetings.html
https://www.dropbox.com/s/oapg9zx93qbmn88/PCEP%20March%202022%20Monthly%20Progress%20Report.pdf?dl=0
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